SUNDAY FEBRUARY 25, 2007:

At this time we are asking members to invite their son, sons-in-law and friends, who may
be interested in joining the Lodge, to attend this breakfast meeting.

FINANCIAL:

o Statements are late in getting out for this quarter. So do not hesitate to get your
dues in at this meeting.

SOCIAL:

e Our Social Director will be taking a consensus at this meeting regarding future
venues that are most interesting to the members. Your input would be most
appreciated.

WELFARE:
Our deepest sympathies to:

o Barbara, wife of Bro. Al Young on his passing
o Dorothy, wife of Bro. Ray Burnstein on his passing.

MEMBERSHIP:
« Congratulations to Bro. Howard Berman on being voted in as a full member.
OLD & NEW BUSINESS:
o Our thanks to Bro. Steve Levant and his committee for the success of the Chanukah
Bowling Party. A good time was had by all.
e Does anyone know the whereabouts of Mrs. Thelma Forcht? We do not have a
forwarding address. THIS IS A REMINDER TO ADVISE THE SECRETARY OR
TREASURER OF ANY ADDRESS CHANGE IMMEDIATELY.

« Our next General Meeting will be Sunday April 29" at Shopsy’s.



